
June 11, 2023   |  The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

BAPTISMS:  Please contact the parish office for assistance or visit https://namartyrsauburn.org/baptism for
detailed information and to obtain the Godparent Baptismal Testimony Form.  

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office at least 1 year in advance of the wedding date to make arrangements.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: If you have family members who are ill, anticipating surgery or weakened because of
prolonged illness or advanced age, contact the parish office for assistance. 

CONFESSIONS: Saturday 3 - 3:45p.m. or by appointment in the church.   

COMMUNION CALLS: Parishioners who are sick or disabled may call the parish office to arrange for the Holy
Eucharist to be brought to them at home.   

OFFICE STAFF
Susan Zammarelli, Secretary

Lisa Burkitt, Religious Ed. Director, Safe
Environment Coordinator

8 Wyoma Dr. Auburn, MA 01501 |  www.namartyrsauburn.org  | 508 - 798- 8779

PASTOR
Rev. Frederick D. Fraini, III

North American Martyrs Church
MASS SCHEDULE

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 7 a.m.|   Saturday  8 a.m.  and 4:30 p.m. (Vigil)    Sunday 8:30 a.m.  and 10:30 a.m.



Sunday Collections                                  
Monthly Reno, Ascension
Funeral
Kateri's, Mass Intentions, Peter's Pence
Fuel, Easter
Catholic Communication
Donation 
Online Donations                                     
Total                                                      

~Mass Intentions~




SATURDAY, JUNE 10TH - SAINT JOACHIMA
8:00a.m.  Veronica Tutunjian by Beteau Family
4:30p.m.  Deceased members of Byrne and Geary Families by their
family
SUNDAY, JUNE 11th - CORPUS CHRISTI 
8:30a.m.   Barbara Vaitkunas by Peter and Maureen Morse
10:30a.m. Catherine Petty by the Hines Family
MONDAY, JUNE 12TH - BLESSED JOLENTA OF POLAND
7:00a.m.   Donald and Marilyn Fratturelli by a friend
TUESDAY, JUNE 13TH - SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA
7:00a.m.  Rick Belair  by his Family
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 14TH - SAINT ALBERT CHMIELOWSKI
7:00a.m. Sal and Aud Zammarelli, 76th Wedding Anniversary, by
Susan         
FRIDAY, JUNE 16TH - THE MOST SACRED HEART OF
JESUS 
7:00a.m. James Joseph Riley by Father Fraini
SATURDAY, JUNE 17TH - THE IMMACULATE HEART OF
THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY
8:00a.m. Peter DiPaoli by his goddaughter             
4:30p.m. Robert Letourneau, 23rd Anniversary, by his wife 
SUNDAY, JUNE 18TH -ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY
TIME 
8:30 a.m.    Raymond Fluet by his family
10:30a.m.  Gay Ann Thomas by Heidi and John Worster 

David Anthony, Mark Ashton, Kayla Bowes, Michele Burke-
Pellegrini, Louie Costagna, Frank Cole, Dean Michael Collins,
Shirley Connor, Ted Cook, John Cooney, Christine Cote, Gail
Craig, Brianna Croteau, Patricia Darrah, Jacob DeCarolis Ellie
Devereaux Kevin Dobson, Elaine Doherty, Sadie Dutton, Paul
Dyke, David and Pat Faucher, Connie Flynn, Joan Fouhy, Bob
Fuller, Suzanne Gird, Lori Girouard, Therese Gosselin, Deacon
Jim Graves, Jim Groves, Ed Handlin, Mary Hannon, Melissa
Hathaway, Robert Hehir, Elijah Johnson, Kim Johnson, Maureen
Jomes, Edward LaConto, Jean LaConto, Larry, Donna and
Michael Langevin, Roger and Rosalie LaCroix, Alice Leduc,
Peter Letourneau, Richard Levansavich, Sr., Audrey-Lynn
Marron, Bill Martin, Michael McGrail, Fr. Anthony Mullaney,
Max Mullen, Gary Nickerson, Mary Lou Paulli, Peggy
Patenaude, Kaisse Pinard, John Power, Theresa Power, Anthony
Real, Caesare Robert, Edward J. Rutkowski, Joseph Sbrogna,
Raymond Scanlon, Scott Staruk, David Tatro, Jake Thibeault,
David Toomey, Bonnie Turner, Michael Young and Lucille
Zammarelli. For all the men and women serving in our country’s
military.

~Let Us Pray For~




~Collections 6/4/2023~
$6.089.00

197.00
300.00
155.00
40.00

270.00
2,200.00

$1,070.00
$10,321.00

   If you are able to help, we need donations of
assorted juices, coffee,  crackers,  cookies,
cereal and mayonnaise. Monetary donations
are always appreciated! 

~Kateri's Kitchen~

~Partner's in Charity_
   North American Martyrs has received $31,810
of its $52,300 goal from 113 donors. The total
campaign received 8,263 gifts totaling
$3,776,015!  That is 76% of the Diocesan $5
million goal. Let's do our part to help them
reach their goal! 

~Religious Ed
Registration 2023-2024~

  For more information contact, Lisa at
lburkitt@namartyrsauburn.org 

    North American Martyrs and St. Joseph's
will host Vacation Bible School from July
17th - 21st.  Children in grades 1-4 will be
welcome to participate in the program. This is
a wonderful addition to bring together both
parishes children to learn about God and have
fun!  For information and to register, please
visit: https://namartyrsauburn.org/vacation-
bible-school-registration.  Questions? Contact
Lisa at lburkitt@namartyrsauburn.org

Vacation Bible School

   Thank you for booking your mass
intentions. Please remember there is a $10
stipend which is required by Canon Law to
book a mass intention. The stipend is due
when you book them.  Please check with the
office to see if you have forgotten to pay for
your intentions.  Thank you for support and 
 understanding.

~Mass Intentions Payments~

~Coffee And Donuts~
  Join us after the 8:30am Mass for coffee and 
donuts! 

mailto:lburkitt@namartyrsauburn.org
https://namartyrsauburn.org/vacation-bible-school-registration
mailto:lburkitt@namartyrsauburn.org





  Blessed Sacrament Perpetual Eucharistic
Adoration Chapel located at 17 E. Main St.,
Webster is in need of scheduled adorers.  These
hours are in need of dedicated adorers:  

Sun   5-6am, 9-10am, 2-3pm
Mon  1-2am, 11am-12pm

Tue   2-3am, 11am-12pm, 5-6pm
Wed  1-2am, 2-3am, 6-7pm

Thu   7-8am
Fri   2-3 & 3-4 & 4-5am, 7-8am, 9-10am

Sat   2-3 & 3-4am, 3-4 pm
We are also in need of substitutes. Please
consider being placed on our Substitute Call List.
Please contact: Jeanne Guerin (508) 208-9064 or
Barbara Avery (508) 943-1489

   Bishop McManus cordially invites you and the
members of your community to join him for a Mass
and Procession in celebration of the Solemnity of
Corpus Christi at St. Paul Cathedral on June 11th
with Mass at 10:00am followed by a Procession of the
Holy Eucharist. 

   “Because there is one bread, we, who are many, are
one body, for we all partake of the one bread.” (1
Corinthians 10:17) As disciples of Jesus, we are called
to lead holy lives and invite others to join us. We are
called to be fed and to feed others. Living a
stewardship lifestyle, being grateful and generous with
our gifts, serves a twofold purpose. One, it helps build
God’s kingdom here on Earth. Two, it helps us
strengthen each other’s relationship with God the
Father, Jesus, and the Holy Spirit. It becomes our
roadmap to Heaven. Let’s help each other get there!

Spend One Hour a Week with Jesus! Corpus Christi Procession

   Join Fr. Bob Grattaroti, St. Joseph's in Charlton, for a
trip to the Holy Land from October 23rd-November 5th,
2023.   Flight from Boston to Tel Aviv/Holy Land. Spend
seven days in the Holy Land before heading off to Rome
with a papal audience. Then visit Florence, Assisi and
Venice. Price includes roundtrip airfare from Boston, two
meals a day, 4/5 star accommodations, luxury buses and a
lifetime of memories. Cost is $5,599 per person.  For
more information please reach out to Proximo Travel,
855-842-8001.

~Solemnity of Corpus Christi~

~Trip to the Holy Land~

~Thank You~
   I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank all of you who
attended the celebration of my Fifteenth Anniversary as a priest.  It was so very
special and I certainly was surprised.  I can only hope that you enjoyed it as
much as I did!  
    I would be remiss if I did not thank Lisa Burkitt, Mary Ellen Fournier, Ann
Marie Wisialko, Donna Wrenn, and Susan Zammarelli for planning the surprise
party.  Thank you George Fourier and Bill Sipos who helped with the set up and
clean up.  Thank you Jane Van Winkle, with the assistance of Mary Toomey,
for her world famous punch and Chris Sylvester for catering the party.  
     Finally, although I cannot personally thank all of you who brought desserts
and secretly dropped them off while I was celebrating Mass, I am so
overwhelmed by your generosity!  It was a wonderful time and did not
disappoint! 

Safe Environment Notice:  Our parish follows the guidelines of the national charter for the protection of children & young people approved by the US Bishops & Diocese of Worcester policies. If you
have been abused or victimized by someone representing the Catholic Church, please believe in the possibility for hope and help and healing.  Contact Judith Audette, L.I.C.S.W., Victim Services
Coordinator.  A report can be made by phone to 508-929-4363 (a 24 hour confidential voicemail is available.)  



ADVERTISE HERE

Sell Me Your 
Comic Books   

CALL JOE 
508 450 6003

Established 1988
314 Central Street, Leominster, MA 

www.cristinas.net    978 534 0849

Security Camera Installation
"We Help Make Your Home Safe"

3 Camera Install Starting@$500
Call Matt Fournier  774-314-7611

***Attention Pet and Farm Owners***
Dog Walking and Pet Sitting, Exotic Pets and Small

Farm Animals   7+ Years Experience  
Rates Start @$15/hr    Call Matt 774-314-7611


